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Tillamook County Smoker 

PO Box 3120 

Bay City, OR  97107 

 

 

December 12, 2017 

 

To: Tillamook County Smoker 

 

As the holidays are quickly approaching, we at GGS want to wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy 

New Year. Our Spirit Week was a great success.  We did not want to miss the opportunity to thank our 

generous supporters for your donations.  Along with all you do for the Spirit Week.   

 

Our Christmas Program was festive and very well attended.  The children loved seeing Santa and the 

goodie bags were a great hit. 

 

Again from all of us at Garibaldi Grade School we appreciate all you do for us and thank you very much 

for your support. 

 

Sincerely,  

Staff and Students of GGS 
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